
-----Original Message----- 
From: nuccomm@songs.sce.com [mailto:nuccomm@songs.sce.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 6:57 AM 
To: NUCCOMM <nuccomm@songs.sce.com> 
Subject: New CEP Message 
 
This is an automated email response from Community Engagement Panel Date Sent: 5/16/2017 
 
First Name: Andy 
Last Name: Jacobs 
 
Email address: ajacobs@tfeinc.net 
City: San Clemente 
State: CA 
 
Message: During the May 11th CEP meeting, SCE''s Tom Palmisano showed a slide with the SONGS 20 
year plan and it showed that the Environmental Impact Report and Coastal Development Permit would be 
released for public review and comment around the 3rd qtr 2017.  Will the CEP provide links to these 
documents for public viewing, or how might I otherwise gain access to review once they are out for public 
review? 
Thanks 
 

Response 

Hello Mr. Jacobs,  
 
Thank you for your email.  
We appreciate your attendance at the May 11 CEP meeting and look forward to having you attend future 
CEP meetings.  
Currently the State Lands Commission is preparing a draft Environmental Impact Report that is expected 
to be released during the third quarter of the current year. We want to ensure the public is aware of such 
materials and will be communicating additional information as soon as the State Lands Commission 
makes it available. Information will be posted on the www.SONGScommunity.com website. Further, I 
encourage you to check the website routinely and sign up to received email updates.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the decommissioning of San Onofre.  
 

 Esther Soto  
  Decommissioning -  Nuclear Organization 
  San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
  Southern California Edison 

     
www.SONGScommunity.com 
Telephone: (800) 332-3612 
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